
 

 
 

 

 

EXIM Thailand Donates Funds to Help Typhoon Victims in the Philippines 

 

Mr. Suthanai Prasertsan (left), Senior Executive Vice President of Export-Import Bank of 

Thailand (EXIM Thailand), donated 100,000 baht on behalf of EXIM Thailand to H.E. Mrs. 

Jocelyn S. Batoon-Garcia (right), Ambassador of the Republic of the Philippines to Thailand, in 

a special TV program organized by the Thai government and broadcast on the National 

Broadcasting Services of Thailand (NBT) network on November 13, 2013. The program’s 

objective was to express Thailand’s condolences and moral support as well as raising funds to 

help the victims of super typhoon Haiyan in the Philippines. 
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For further information, please contact Public Relations Division, Office of Top Management  
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